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IMPORTANT DATES: Term 2 
Weekly Assembly 

Each Wednesday at 2:30pm 
 

Week 10 
Friday 27th June: Reports out to 

parents. 
 

Week 11 
Friday 4th July:  Early finish at 1:30pm 

 
  Term 3 

First day back for Term 3:  
Monday 21st July 

 
 
 
 
 

Ardeer South Primary School 
acknowledges the Wurundjeri people 
of the Kulin Nation as the traditional 
custodians of the land the school is 
located upon, and pays respect to 
Elders past, present and emerging.  

 

 

Dear Families, 

We are coming closer to the end of Term 
2 we are preparing for student reports to 
go home at the end of next week. There 
will be an opportunity to discuss your 
child’s report with their teacher at the 
beginning of Term 3.  

We are right in the middle of the cold and 
flu season. I have included some 
information below about maintaining 
healthy practices at this time.  

The majority of our day to day 
communication is via Class Dojo and it is 
so pleasing to see all the incredible things 
happening in the classrooms. 

Just a few more weeks and we will all be 
having the chance to sleep in and stay 
warm at home.  

Andrea and Grant 



 
 

School News 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Please support our sausage 
sizzle next week to go 
towards fundraising for 
another set of Volleyball nets.  
 
If you are able to help with 
this event let the office know.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ASPS BEANIES 
Look how warm and comfortable 
Scarlett and Billie are on these 

cold days.  
 
ASPS Beanies can be purchased 

at the office for $15 
 

 



 

Safety Update 

We would like to inform our school community that there has been 
an increase in Cold and Flu and COVID-19 cases reported in the 
local area, including within our school. While we continue to follow 
all recommended health guidelines to keep our students and staff 
safe, we kindly ask for your support in helping keep us all healthy. 

Here are a few important reminders: 

● Keep your child home if they are unwell, especially if they show symptoms 
such as a cough, sore throat, fever, or runny nose. 
 

● Encourage regular hand washing and good hygiene practices at home. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


